

OFFICE OF THE MAYOR

February 10, 2011

Stephen Mandel, Mayor City of Edmonton 3rd Floor, City Hall 1 Sir Winston Churchill Square Edmonton, AB T5J 2R7

Dear Mayor Mandel:

On behalf of the City of Grande Prairie, I am pleased to write this letter to issue a challenge to you, your Council and your community.

The Green Grouch Environmental Initiative is a website that encourages users to sign up and complete a weekly checklist of simple steps individuals can take, at home or work, to make a positive environmental impact.

This website is about action and I feel a nation-wide contest is the perfect vehicle to spur change! To find out more about the Green Grouch Environmental Initiative please visit their website at www.thegreengrouch.com.

The contest was designed to encourage all of us to do more to protect the environment. Sometimes we all need a nudge in the right direction. I encourage you and your Council to visit the website and get registered. As I write this Grande Prairie is the only Alberta Mid-Sized City in the top ten - in fact, we're #1.

Catch us if you can!

Yours truly,





OFFICE OF THE MAYOR

February 10, 2011

Rajko Dodic, Mayor City of Lethbridge 2nd Floor, City Hall 910 – 4th Avenue South Lethbridge, AB T1J 0P6

Dear Mayor Dodic:

On behalf of the City of Grande Prairie, I am pleased to write this letter to issue a challenge to you, your Council and your community.

The Green Grouch Environmental Initiative is a website that encourages users to sign up and complete a weekly checklist of simple steps individuals can take, at home or work, to make a positive environmental impact.

This website is about action and I feel a nation-wide contest is the perfect vehicle to spur change! To find out more about the Green Grouch Environmental Initiative please visit their website at www.thegreengrouch.com.

The contest was designed to encourage all of us to do more to protect the environment. Sometimes we all need a nudge in the right direction. I encourage you and your Council to visit the website and get registered. As I write this Grande Prairie is the only Alberta Mid-Sized City in the top ten - in fact, we're #1.

Catch us if you can!

Yours truly,



City Hall P.O. Bag 4000 10205 - 98 Street Grande Prairie, AB T8V 6V3 PH: (780) 538-0300 FAX: (780) 539-1056



OFFICE OF THE MAYOR

February 10, 2011

Morris Flewwelling, Mayor Box 5008 Red Deer, AB T4N 3T4

Dear Mayor Flewwelling:

On behalf of the City of Grande Prairie, I am pleased to write this letter to issue a challenge to you, your Council and your community.

The Green Grouch Environmental Initiative is a website that encourages users to sign up and complete a weekly checklist of simple steps individuals can take, at home or work, to make a positive environmental impact.

This website is about action and I feel a nation-wide contest is the perfect vehicle to spur change! To find out more about the Green Grouch Environmental Initiative please visit their website at www.thegreengrouch.com.

The contest was designed to encourage all of us to do more to protect the environment. Sometimes we all need a nudge in the right direction. I encourage you and your Council to visit the website and get registered. As I write this Grande Prairie is the only Alberta Mid-Sized City in the top ten - in fact, we're #1.

Catch us if you can!

Yours truly,





OFFICE OF THE MAYOR

February 10, 2011

Naheed Nenshi, Mayor City of Calgary
P.O. Box 2100, Station M,
Calgary, AB, T2P 2M5

Dear Mayor Nenshi:

On behalf of the City of Grande Prairie, I am pleased to write this letter to issue a challenge to you, your Council and your community.

The Green Grouch Environmental Initiative is a website that encourages users to sign up and complete a weekly checklist of simple steps individuals can take, at home or work, to make a positive environmental impact.

This website is about action and I feel a nation-wide contest is the perfect vehicle to spur change! To find out more about the Green Grouch Environmental Initiative please visit their website at www.thegreengrouch.com.

The contest was designed to encourage all of us to do more to protect the environment. Sometimes we all need a nudge in the right direction. I encourage you and your Council to visit the website and get registered. As I write this Grande Prairie is the only Alberta Mid-Sized City in the top ten - in fact, we're #1.

Catch us if you can!

Yours truly,

